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Docket, Hearing

From: Jones, Lark [LJones@northaugusta.net]
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2011 2:55 PM
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: Docket Number 52-025-COL and 52-026-COL

To the Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
 
Regarding application for Construction and Operation of Additional Power Reactors for Plant Vogtle, Burke County, 
Georgia 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
I am the Mayor of North Augusta, South Carolina a community of some 21,500 bordering Augusta, Georgia and the 
nearby 
Plant Vogtle power facility.  Our entire area is well informed about the nuclear industry as we have both commercial 
nuclear plants and  the Savannah River Site located close by. 
 
Plant Vogtle has been operated for years in a safe and efficient manner. While Vogtle provides jobs to 
our area and is a much appreciated corporate citizen and taxpayer, more importantly it  provides energy which will help 
 make our nation 
energy self sufficient and less dependent on unreliable foreign sources. 
 
Without reservation, I believe the vast majority of the citizens of my community 
approve the permitting of  the additional reactors for Plant Vogtle.  On behalf of my community, 
I ask that the NRC  properly review and authorize the required permits. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lark W. Jones 
Mayor, City of North Augusta, South Carolina 
P.O.  Box 6400 
North Augusta, S.C. 29861  
 
This email address belongs to the City of North Augusta and is intended for the use of City Employees for 
official business.  Any emails transmitted from, or received at this address are the property of the City of 
North Augusta and subject to public release pursuant to the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act.
     


